
Dear Parents / Carers,

As we come to the end of a busy half term, I am happy to report that the children continue to show

their true Thakeham Super Hero powers in all they do. We have seen improvements in handwriting,

times tables being achieved and extended writing opportunities relished. We have seen woolly

mammoths made and Saxon sewing begun. Oak Class know how to be an explorer in Antarctica and

Acorn Class know everything there is to know about the dinosaurs!

Thank you to all the staff, who always work extremely hard and professionally, throughout a range of

challenges, which this half term have included: a power cut, Headteacher interviews, a covid outbreak

and to finish it off, a red-warning Storm Eunice!

Friday 18th February 2022 

Who are we celebrating this week?

Reading Ladders
Why not choose a new book to 

read over half term to help you 

move up the Reading Ladder!

Steyning Book Shop

https://www.steyningbooksh

op.co.uk/

Opening Times: 9.30am-

5.30pm Monday-Saturday

Storrington Library 

9.30am-5.30pm Mon to Fri.

10am – 4pm Sat.

Small School

Big Opportunities

Great Achievements

Time to Shine

Positive, 

Persevering

Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award 

Reflective, 

Reviewing 

Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Eloise (Oak)
Logan (Maple)

Zack (Maple)
Eryn V (Maple)
Huxley (Elder)

Huxley (Elder) Sevren (Acorn)
Pollie (Maple)

Sam (Oak)

Malakai (Acorn)

Leighton, as a player in Southwater

Football Club, came second in a football 

tournament. 

Matthew plays for Storrington Football 

Club and recently they won 5-0 in a semi-

final match and then the following week 

went in to win 4-1!

George and Archie have been performing 

well in their football team too!

Noah, in Y5, swam brilliantly in a recent 

Swim Gala coming 1st in back stroke and 

front crawl and 3rd in breast stroke and 

butterfly. 

Robyn is very proud of her newly gained 5 

metre swimming badge 

Eloise proudly told us about her Level 4 

swimming certificate.

https://www.steyningbookshop.co.uk/


Covid-19 Update 

Please continue to keep us updated of any Covid-19 in your household. It is a requirement that

everyone in your household and contacts, self-isolate in line with the latest guidance. I would like

to emphasise that these are the government rules that we must follow and not ours as a school

When to self-isolate and what to do - Coronavirus (COVID-19) - NHS (www.nhs.uk)

Chartwells Holiday Return Menu

Please see attached link for holiday return menu for Monday 28th February and Tuesday 1st March

https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/Page/209/WS-Meal-Selector---Holiday-Return-Menu.html

FoTS & Fundraising with Amazon Smile

Please remember that FoTS (Friends of

Thakeham School) are set up on Amazon Smile? As a consumer, if you register with Amazon

Smile, you can select FoTS as your chosen charity. Every time you make a purchase, then

Amazon donates an amount of money to that cause. There is no cost to the consumer or charity

for registering with Amazon Smile. Please consider it when you next shop online as it is a small

and simple way to support our school.

A message from Kate Nolan, Chair of Governors

On behalf of the school governors, I would like to thank the whole

school community, pupils, families and staff for everything you have

done to keep Thakeham running during the latest covid wave. Our

special thanks go to Mrs. Hopkins for doing such a great job as Acting

Head during such a difficult time.

We are still looking for another parent governor to join us. The duties

are not too onerous and it is an interesting time to become more

closely involved. Karen Bridle is a parent governor and is happy to

answer any questions that you may have.

We intend to be in school more over the next few months, including

sometimes being on the gate in the morning, please say hello.

Finally, can I wish everyone a really good half term!

Best wishes, Mrs Emma Hopkins (Acting Headteacher)

World Book Day Celebrations

On Monday 28th February we have a fun-packed day planned with the author

C.S. Clifford. You have received a separate lesson at the start of this week

regarding this. Remember to send in your order slips to purchase one of his

books on the day. He will be selling his books at 3pm from the excess hall

doors.

On Thursday 3rd March, we will be holding our own World Bok Day

celebrations as well as dressing up as our favourite book characters.

Fire Warden Training – we’re all learners at 

Thakeham

Learning for Life!

Finally, it’s not just the children who learn at

Thakeham Primary! This week you may have

noticed the Fire Service at school. Mrs Campbell,

Mrs Younger, Mrs Bowbrick and myself have all

been busy updating our Fire Warden training!

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/
https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/Page/209/WS-Meal-Selector---Holiday-Return-Menu.html



















